
 
 

Memorandum 
July 16, 2007 

 
 
 
To: TR-060291, TR-060292, TR-060294, TR-060295, and TR-060298 Files 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager  
 
Subject: TR-060291, TR-060292, TR-060294, TR-060295, and TR-060298  

Tri-City and Olympia Railroad GCPF Projects 
 

 
On May 17, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded GCPF grants totaling $28,821 for upgrades to crossings located in 
the Tri-Cities area. The commission also approved advance payments totaling $25,584 
for these projects. The advance payment was issued to the company in June 2006. 
 
On July 13, 2007, the applicant, Tri-City and Olympia Railroad submitted a request for 
reimbursement for work pursuant to commission orders. On June 25, 2007, commission 
staff conducted site visits to all crossings and verified that the projects are completed 
according to the specifications outlined in the orders approving the grants.  
 
Please close these dockets.  
 


